Matawan Regional High School

Weekly Updates

September 2, 2024

We are excited to welcome everyone back for the start of the 2024-2025 school year. If
you have not done so already, please be sure to review the Welcome Back Letter which
was sent on Thursday, August 15th for important information regarding the opening of
school.

Student Handbook & Code of Conduct

In preparation for the start of the school year, please take the time to review the Student
Handbook and Code of Conduct for important information regarding building mechanics and
student expectations. Areas of emphasis for the 2024-2025 school year include the
following:

e Student Attendance

e (Cell Phone/ Electronic Device Use

e Student Dress Code

Freshman Orientation

The 'The Husky Experience” Freshman Orientation program is scheduled for Wednesday,
September 5th from 8:30am-11:30am. Students can be dropped off at the main entrance. There
will be a parent presentation at 10:00am in the Auditorium. Parking will be available by the
tennis courts. Hope to see you there!

Student Arrival/ Dismissal

The safety and security of our students and staff is our #1 Priority. Please review the First Days of
School document for important information regarding student arrival and dismissal. The
building will open for students at 7:05am with 1st period beginning promptly at 7:15am. Daily
attendance will be taken at 7:15am; students arriving to class after this time will be recorded as
tardy. I have attached the updated 2024-2025 Bell Schedule for your review.

Arrival/ Dismissal Plan

The safety and security of our students and staff is our #1 Priority. Please review
important information regarding our Arrival & Dismissal Plan. Please adhere to the Drop
& Go plan to avoid traffic build up around the school.

MRHS Parent-Teacher Organization

The MRHS PTO is looking for your support by becoming a member. Membership
donations are essential in helping fund our program, help with improvements to our
school and assisting teachers/students with resources to meet their needs. When you join
our PTO, 100% of your membership donation is used to benefit our staff, students and
school. Don't forget to check out The MRHS PTO Annual Husky Spirit Wear.
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